
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our School 
Our Community 

 
 

www.longwoodps.vic.edu.au 
 Ph: 03 57 98 5386 

School commences at 9.00am and concludes at 3.30pm. 
           Morning recess is from 11.00-11.30am.  Lunch is from 1.30-2.15pm. 

NEWSLETTER 6/23 Monday 17th July 2023 
 

Follow us on facebook @ https://www.facebook.com/longwoodprimaryschool 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
• 17th August – Smile Squad – Dental Van visit 

• 29th August – 2024 foundation student transition day – 2.30-3.15pm 

• 5th, 12th and 19th September - 2024 foundation student transition day – 2.30-3.15pm 

• 12th September – District Athletics Shepparton 

• 15th September – Last Day Term 3 

• 2nd October – 1st day Term 4 

• 3rd – 6th October – Gr 3-4 Outdoor Camp 

• 4th October – Division Athletics – Epping 

• 10th, 17th, 24th and 31st October - 2024 foundation student transition day – 2.30-3.15pm 

• 13th October – Hume Region Athletics – Albury  

• 28th October – Euroa Show 

• 31st October - Halloween 

• 7th November – Melbourne Cup public holiday 

• 14th & 21st November - 2024 foundation student transition day – half day 

• 28th November - 2024 foundation student transition day – Full day 

• 29th November – Ditto visit – 10.30am 

• 5th December - 2024 foundation student transition day – Full day 

• 6th December – Gr 6 graduation 

• 12th December – State Wide transition 

• 15th December – End of Year Awards night 

• 20th December – Last day Term 4 

 

Transition dates for 2024 foundation students – Our transition program for 2024 foundation 

students will commence on Tuesday 29th August – 2.30pm-3.15pm and then continue the following Tuesday 
– September 5th, 12th and 19th.  In Term 4 sessions will be at the same time on October 10th, 17th, 24th and 
31st. Sessions on the 14th and 21st November will be half day sessions and then the 28th November and 5th 
December will be full day sessions leading up to the State Wide transition day on Tuesday 12th December 

 

Parent Payment – School Council has set the voluntary parent payment at $230.00 per student for 

2023.  This payment covers the cost of all materials and books that students use at school.  Payment can 
be made in cash/cheque to the office or by direct deposit to our bank account – 063-682 10025842.  This 
amount can be paid in full or by instalment.  Thank you to those parents who have already made this 
payment your support is greatly appreciated. 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

17th  
 

18th  
Japanese 

 

19th  
 

20th    

Breakfast Club 8.30am  
 

21st     
 

24th  
Library 

25th     
 

Japanese 
 

26th      
 

27th  
Breakfast Club 8.30am 

28th    
Art 

http://www.longwoodps.vic.edu.au/
https://www.facebook.com/longwoodprimaryschool


Bookclub – The current Scholastic Bookclub issue has been sent home today.  Orders are due in by 31st 

July. 
    

Pub Raffle – We need helpers to sell raffle tickets for the meat tray at the Whitehart Hotel on the following 

dates – 27th July, 22nd September and 17th November.  Proceeds from these raffles go towards educational 
programs that benefit all students during the year. If you can help on any of these dates, please contact 
Rose or Travis. 
 

Enrolling your child in Foundation (prep) 

2024 - Apply now to enrol your child in Foundation 

(Prep) for 2024. The Department of Education has 
released a new statewide timeline for enrolling in 
Foundation (Prep) for the 2024 school year.  
 
If you have a child starting primary school in 2024, 
it’s time to enrol. Make sure to submit your 
enrolment application by Friday 28 July 2023. If you 
are enrolling the sibling of a student at our school 
for Foundation in 2024, and both children will be 
attending our school at the same time, your child is 
prioritised for a place at our school as per the 
department’s Placement Policy.  
 
It is important to follow the statewide timeline to 
enrol your child in Foundation. Enrolling your child 
in line with the timelines allows us to plan our 
classrooms, staffing and transition activities and 
ensures your child has the best start to school. 
 
For more information, please read about when and 
how to enrol your child in Foundation at 
vic.gov.au/enrolling-foundation-prep.  If you are 
seeking to enrol your child into Foundation next 
year, please contact our school office on 57 98 5386 
or e-mail longwood.ps@education.vic.gov.au to 
request an Enrolment Application form or an 
Enrolment Form. 
 

Hurry Last day for collection 4th August - Thank you to 

those who have been sending along their bread bags.  The last 
day for 
these will 

be 
Friday 4th August. 
 
 
Our new chicken pen is slowly coming 
together thanks to our ‘chicken coop crew’ 
who have been working with students on its 
construction.   
 

 

Lots of mathematical and STEM skills 

involved here!!! 😊 
  



   

Congratulations to our weekly award winners and Aussie of the Month - Ella. 

Students using their creative skills to construct their own lunchtime obstacle course. 
Some fantastic 

work by our F-1 

students. 



 

  

P-1 students enjoying a PE session with Mr S. 



 
 


